REPORT 1 - 2024

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE

The Road Safety Committee presents its first report for 2024 and recommends:

RSC-0001-2024

That the deputation and associated presentation by Alexandra Schwenger, Policy Analyst and Georgios Fthenos, Director, Enforcement regarding "Playing Sports on City Streets", be received.

(RSC-0001-2024)

RSC-0002-2024

That the following items were approved on the consent agenda:

- 10.2 Email dated November 27, 2023 from Ghada Melek, Resident, regarding Vision Zero and the Need to Keep Mississauga Moving
- 10.3 Email dated December 18, 2023 from Constable Claudia D'Amico, Peel Regional Police regarding a response to questions raised at the November 21, 2023 Road Safety Committee meeting
- 11.3 Item 10.2. Memorandum dated January 22, 2024 from Maxwell Gill, Supervisor, Road Safety titled "Staff Response to Resident Inquiry Ghada Melek"
- 11.4 New "Slow Down" Sign Design

(RSC-0002-2024)

RSC-0003-2024

That the draft 2024 Road Safety Committee Work Plan be approved as amended. (RSC-0003-2024)

RSC-0004-2024

That the email dated November 27, 2023 from Ghada Melek, Resident, regarding Vision Zero and the Need to Keep Mississauga Moving, be received. (RSC-0004-2024)

RSC-0005-2024

That the email dated December 18, 2023 from Constable Claudia D'Amico, Peel Regional Police regarding a response to questions raised at the November 21, 2023 Road Safety Committee meeting, be received.

(RSC-0005-2024)

2

RSC-0006-2024

That the email correspondence from Stephen Kit, Resident regarding Traffic Calming on Wilcox Road (Ward 4), be received. (RSC-0006-2024)

RSC-0007-2024

That the verbal update from Councillor McFadden regarding "Pedestrian Signals" be received and that staff be directed to provide an update to the Road Safety Committee at a future meeting.

(RSC-0007-2024)